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Week Ending 08-27-23 

INCIDENTS: 
 
08-21-23 
 
At 0005hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1313 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriffs office at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 0026hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1314 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0039hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1315 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at business on E Jackson St. 
 
At 1042hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1316 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1137hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1317 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1412hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1318 for a report of an ATV 
complaint at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1749hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1319 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Wise St. 
 
At 2214hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1320 for an alarm at a closed 
business on N. Clay St. 
 
At 2216hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1321 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on S Washington St. 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


08-22-23 
 
At 0159hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1322 for a report of harassing 
phone calls to a business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1109hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1324 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1327hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1325 for a parking problem on N 
Grant St. 
 
At 1333hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1326 for a report of found property 
on S Washington St. 
 
At 1500hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1327 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on Massillon rd. 
 
At 1405hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1328 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2226hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1331 for a suspicious person on E. 
Jackson St. 
 
08-23-23 
 
At 0417hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1332 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0747hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1333 for a report of reckless on 
Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1427hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1334 to assist a citizen at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2216hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1336 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2324hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1337 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
08-24-23 
 

At 0435hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1338 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1036hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1339 for a report of a reckless 
driver at a business on Glen Dr. 



 
08-25-23 
 
At 0014hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1340 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle near a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 0110hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1341 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St 
 
At 0124hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1342 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on S. Washington St 
 
At 2300hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1343 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
08-26-23 
 
At 0041hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1344 for an animal in the roadway 
on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1057hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1345 for a report of lost property at 
a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1449hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1346 for a report of an alarm at a 
business on N. Clay St. 
 
At 2319hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1347 to assist another agency at a 
residence on E. Grover St. 
 

At 2347hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1348 for a report of a reckless 
driver at a residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 

08-27-23 
 

At 0217hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1349 for a welfare check at a 
business on SR 39. 
 

At 0809hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1350 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1240hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1352 for a report of a dog at large 
at a residence on Critchfield St. 
 

At 1429hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1353 for a report of reckless 
driving at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
 



At 1716hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1355 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 1924hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1356 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 

At 2049hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1357 for a welfare check at a 
residence on N. Mad Anthony St. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Accidents: 
 

08-22-23 
 
At 0754hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1323 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on N. Crawford St.  A report was filed. 
 

At 1655hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1329 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on W. Jackson St & S. Grant St. A report was filed. 
 

At 2043hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1330 for a two vehicle injury crash 
at a business on S. Washington St. A report was filed. 
 
08-23-23 
 
At 1428hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1334 for a report of a two vehicle 
crash in a parking lot on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1708hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1335 for a report of a two vehicle 
crash in a parking lot on S. Washington St.  A report was filed. 
 
08-27-23 
 
At 1017hrs this department responded to call 23MPD1351 for a report of a two vehicle 
crash in a parking lot on S. Washington St. 
 


